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Galena Park High School Student Recognized at GPISD Board Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the January 10th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, 
GPISD recognized Ayelen Plascencia, Galena Park High School Senior, for receiving the 
QuestBridge Scholarship worth over $200,000 to attend Davidson College in North Carolina.  
The scholarship is awarded to students who have demonstrated outstanding academic ability and 
achievement. 

A medal and certificate was presented to the student on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. 
John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured (left to right): Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; 
Ayelen Plascencia; Mrs. Wanda Heath Johnson, Board Trustee; and Dr. 
Kimberly Martin, GPHS principal
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